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December 22, 2015

Mr. Mark W. Alexander

Transportation Assistant Planning Director
CT Department of Transportation

Bureau of Policy and Planning

2800 Berlin Turnpike

Newington, CT 06131

Re: Notice of Scoping for Intersection Improvements on Route 74 and Route 195 Near the
Tolland Green

Dear Mr. Alexander:

The Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health has reviewed the above-
mentioned project for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This
project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking
Water Section has no comments at this time.

Sincerely,
Patricia Bisacky

Environmental Analyst 3
Drinking Water Section
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